

ROY COOPER • Governor

MANDY COHEN, MD, MPH • Secretary

BETH LOVETTE, MPH, BSN, RN• Acting Director,

Division of Public Health

November 26, 2018

Dear Health Director,

Congratulations, Chatham County Public Health Department's application was among those awarded for the Bright Ideas Funding for 2018-2019. The Public Health Preparedness and Response Branch will provide \$22,154.00 to support your project.

We received many applications and used the criteria provided below to distinguish the awarded applications.

Applications were judged on the following criteria:

- Completeness in all required areas of the application
- Clear and measurable Outputs/Deliverables and Outcomes so success can be monitored
- Relevance to PHEP capabilities
- Impact on jurisdictions' ability to prepare for and respond to an incident/event
- Impact on North Carolina's ability to prepare for and respond to an incident/event
- Ability to enhance the jurisdiction's daily operations and ability to respond during an incident/event.
- Sustainability
- Timeline feasibility to complete the project before the granting period ends

Now that you have been awarded, you will be contacted by a PHP&R staff member about next steps. Again, we are excited about your project and we hope that you are successful in your 2018-2019 Bright Ideas Project.

Sincerely,

Brian Combs Director Public Health Preparedness and Response Branch

NC DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES • DIVISION OF PUBLIC HEALTH

www.ncdhhs.gov • www.publichealth.nc.gov Tel 919-707-5000 • Fax 919-870-4829

Location: 5605 Six Forks Road • Raleigh, NC 27609

Mailing Address: 1931 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, NC 27699-1931AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER